
	

	



Derrick Tokos 

From: 

Sent 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject 

David Allen 

Tuesday, June 11, 2024 8:54 AM 

Derrick Tokos 

Spencer Nebel; Erik Glover 

Re: PO-44000-00027501 - City of Newport ePermitting Agreement 

You can use this e-mail to confirm review of the IGA (as revised below) for the sign-off form. And the council authorized the 
mayor to sign the agreement at the 1/02/2024 council meeting. --David 

From: WOLLERSHEIM Sydney* DCBS  

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 8:33 AM 
To: Derrick Tokos 

Cc: Sherri Ingles; David Allen 

Subject: RE: PO-44000-00027501 - City of Newport ePermitting Agreement 

Good morning, 

We added some clarification to section 26 and we approved the language change to section 29. I have updated a 
Word and PDF version. 

Please let me know if you have any additional edits. 

Thank you, 

r,.-..----, 

DCBS 
• • 

Department of 
Consumer and 

Business Services 

Sydney Wollersheim 

Procurement & Contract Specialist 

DCBS I Central Services Division 

 

 

 

From: Derrick Tokos <D.Tokos@NewportOregon.gov> 

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 4:05 PM 

To: WOLLERSHEIM Sydney* DCBS  

Cc: Sherri Ingles <S.lngles@NewportOregon.gov>; David Allen <D.Allen@NewportOregon.gov> 

Subject: RE: PO-44000-00027501 - City of Newport ePermitting Agreement 

Hi Sydney, 

Sorry for the delay in getting back to you. Our City Attorney had a chance to review the agreement and there are a couple of 

issues that he identified that we would like to see addressed. I highlighted them both (see attached). The first is under Section 
26, where it appears that there is missing language. Performance of all? 

The second is in Section 29, where we would like the language to apply to both parties, not just BCD. 

Let me know your thoughts. 
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